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COMFORTDELGRO CORPORATION AUSTRALIA LIMITED 

WITHDRAWS INITIAL PUBLIC OFFERING AND LISTING OF ITS SHARES 
 

 
ComfortDelGro Corporation Limited (the “Company”) refers to its media release dated 16 
August 2021 and the announcement dated 22 October 2021 (“Previous Announcements”) 
to provide the information in relation to the proposed initial public offering (“IPO") and listing 
on the Australian Securities Exchange of its wholly-owned subsidiary, ComfortDelGro 
Corporation Australia Limited (CDG Australia). 
 
The Company wishes to announce that the Boards of the Company and CDG Australia have 
mutually agreed not to further pursue the IPO of CDG Australia at this time, having regard to 
market conditions as well as current strategic priorities (“IPO Withdrawal”). 
 
There is no material impact on the operations of CDG Australia and its group from the IPO 
withdrawal and it is not expected to have any material impact on the net tangible assets and 
earnings per share of the Company and its Group for the financial year ending 31 December 
2021. 
 
None of the Directors and controlling shareholders of the Company has any direct or indirect 
interest in the above transaction, save for their respective interests, through their 
shareholdings and/or directorships, as the case may be, in the Company. 
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Company Secretary 
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